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Director of Services, Planning, 
Kildare County Council, 
Aras Chill Dara, 
Devoy Park, 
Naas, 

. Co. Kildare. 

20* January 201 7 

1 Environmental Protection Agency 
An Ghniomhoireocht urn Choomhnli Comhrhooil 

Headquarters, PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
County Wexford, Ireland 

Ceanncheathru, Bosca Poist 3000 
Eastdt Chaisledn Bhaile Shedin 
Contae Loch Garman, Lire 

T: t353 53 9160600 
F: t353 53 9160699 
E: info@epa.ie 
W: w . e p a . i e  

LoCall: 1890 33 55 99 

Reg. No. WO292-01 
, 
t 

Notification under Section 42(lQ(e)(ii$of the Waste Management Act 1996 as amended (The Act). 

Dear Director of Services, Planning 

I refer to our previous notification to you requesting comments and particular information in relation 
to a licence application received from N&C Enterprises Limited in respect of their facility located at 
The Pit, Kilmeage, Naas, Co. Kildare, Licence Reg. No. WO292-01. 

It. has been noted that no response to the said notification has been submitted to the Agency to date. 

hi accordance with Section 42(1I)(e)(iii) of the Act, you are asked to address the following: 
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1. The licence applicant has sought to process construction and demolition (C&D) waste at 
the facility. Please clarify whether the applicant is authorised by planning permission to 
process C&D waste. 

2. Please provide information on any such authorisation. 

A copy of the application submitted by the applicant and associated correspondence are available for 
v inspection by you on the Agency’s website www.epa.ie. 

You are requested to respond to the Agency within 4 weeks of receipt of this notice and furnish any 
observations your authority has in relation to the licence application. 

Where it is intended to submit additional documentation with your observations, it would be much 
appreciated if you could include an electronic copy of all documents in pdf format on a CD ROM in 
order to, facilitate the publishing of your Observations and attachments to the Agency’s website. 

The application is being processed by the Agency and your observations, if any, will be considered as 
part of the licence application assessment process. You will be notified of the proposed determination 
in due course. 
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Yours sincerely, 

E aBabiarczyk 
Inspector 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability 


